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QUARTERLY UPDATE PURSUANT TO RULE 1313(2) OF THE SGX-ST LISTING MANUAL 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcements dated 4 December 2018 and 2 May 2019 
respectively. The Company would like to update shareholders that it currently remains on the Watch-
list based on the Minimum Trading Price Entry Criteria under Rule 1311(2) of the listing manual of the 
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) (the “Listing Manual”). 

Pursuant to Rule 1315 of the Listing Manual, the Company must take active steps to meet the 
requirements of Rule 1314(2) of the Listing Manual within 36 months from 5 December 2018, failing 
which the SGX-ST may either remove the Company from the Official List, or suspend trading of the 
listed securities of the Company with a view to removing the Company from the Official List. 

Pursuant to Rule 1313(2) of the Listing Manual, the Company must, for the period in which it remains 
on the Watch-list, provide the market with a quarterly update on its efforts and the progress made in 
meeting the exit criteria of the Watch-list.  

The Board is monitoring and will continue to monitor the situation closely and is considering all options 
available to the Company to meet the MTP Exit Criteria under Rule 1314(2) of the Listing Manual. The 
Company will, in the meantime, comply with its obligations under Rule 1313 of the Listing Manual to 
provide shareholders with quarterly updates on its efforts and the progress made in meeting the MTP 
Exit Criteria under Rule 1314(2) of the Listing Manual. The Company will make further announcements 
as and when there are any subsequent developments.  

The Company would like to further notify all its shareholders and business partners that the Group’s 
business shall continue as usual, and that trading in its shares will also continue unless a trading halt 
or suspension is effected. 
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